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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
In your child’s reading diary, you will find their log in details for the Oxford Owl eBook library, 
which can be accessed via the following web address: 
https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/login?active-tab=students  
 
When logging in, click the homework tab at the top of the page and it should show the book 
that has been allocated to you child. 

 
 
Please read this book at least 4 times a week to embed the phonic sounds that we have been 
learning in school. At the end of the week, you can click, ‘I have finished this book’ and your 
child can self-assess their reading and we, as their class teacher can view how they progress. 
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All the books, the children have read will be found under the progress tab. 

 
 
 
If you accidentally click ‘I have finished the book’ before the end of the week, the books can 
still be found under the following heading: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please ensure you write in your child’s reading diary every time they read – we will do the 
same in school, too so we can keep up to date with their reading progress. 
 
If you need any further support, please contact your child’s class tecaher and we will be 
happy to help.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Collier and Miss Perrin 
Squirrel and Badger Class Teachers 
 
 
 


